
Chere Klein

Subject: FW: Alaska bear plate

Original Message
From: Matt Herman [mailto:mattherman.ak@gmail.comj
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 3:49 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: Alaska bear plate

Dear Rep. Wilson,

Just a quick note to say thanks for introducing the bill to bring back the grizzly bear license plate! I have live in Alaska
since 1983 and can remember a few of these on the vehicles I’m the small rural town I grew up in. I actually still have a
set of the old plates hanging in my garage that I wish I could put on my truck today. If your bill is successful I promise I
will be the first one in line at the DMV to get my new plates!

I know the work you folks do down in Juneau is often difficult and divisive, but here is something I hope all lawmakers bc
get behind.

Thanks, and take care.

Sincerely,

Matt Herman
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Chere Klein

From: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: FW: Grizzly Plate

Original Message
From: Brad Fluetsch [mailto:bif@gci.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 11:09 AM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: Grizzly Plate

Hi Representative Wilson,

I have a Grizzly plate nailed to my mailbox post here in Juneau if you want a live one so to speak.

Brad Fluetsch
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Chere Klein

From: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: FW: AK license plate

Original Message
From: Marti MacKinnon [mailto:marti.mackinnon@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 7:48 AM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: AK license plate

Dear Rep. Wilson,

I am writing in support of HB 293 to bring back the grizzled bear license plate. My husband was in Alaska at the time, so
we have an original. It is proudly displayed in our home and has been wherever we lived. It is so representative of
Alaska!

We reside in the Mat-Su and support your efforts.

Good luck,
Marti MacKinnon

Sent from my iPad
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Chere Klein

From: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: FW: Grizzly plates

-----Original Message
From: Craig Cook [mailto:cnpcook@me.coml
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 11:57 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: Grizzly plates

Please allow the Grizzly plate to be used on the personalized plates in your bill, thanks Sent from my iPhone
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Chere Klein

Subject: FW: Grizzly License Plate

Original Message
From: krguy2006aol.com [mailto:krguy2006@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 2:44 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: Grizzly License Plate

Dear: Peggy

Thank You for trying to get our old Grizzly back again. I have try to get that license plate back many times.
I received no help from any one in Juneau. This plates we have now look stupid and they do not represent our great

State of Alaska. A lot of people I know want the Grizzly Plate back. I saved my old plate many years ago, it still hangs on
my wall.

Thank You for time and work.
Guy Miller



Chere Klein

From: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: FW: License Plate

From: Cole Lehmann [mailto:colehmann49@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 6:59 AM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: License Plate

Representative Wilson,

Thanks so much for putting Bill 293 out there. I too, have noted a lot of nostalgia for that old plate (they’re
going for up to $50 on ebay) and was unsure why they have never been offered. I remember years ago thinking
someone should start a campaign called “Bring Back the Bear.” You did this in response to one constituent, but
I think that if your bill makes it, this will prove to be a popular plate. Thanks for putting the time in to do it. I’ll
be one of the first here in Fairbanks to get the new Bear plate. Have a great day!

Cole
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Chere Klein

Subject: FW: HB 293

Original Message
From: Q [mailto:Q@bdkiron.com)
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 11:05 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: HB 293

re: HB 293

Yes! Bring back the bear!

Thanks,

Mark Douglas
Fairbanks
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Chere Klein

Subject: FW: HB 293 - Support

From: David Bachrach [mailto:david.bachrach@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Rep. Pau’ Seaton
Cc: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: HB 293 - Support

Please support FIB 293. Id like to see this license plate back again too!

I believe this is a simple non-partisan bill that could be easily he approved, but I’ve been fooled before.

Regards,

Dave

Dave Bachrach
P0 Box 2828
Homer, AK 99603
Phone:907 235.1805



Chere Klein

From: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: FW: Revival of Grizzly License Plate

From: William Diel [mailto:cineiss©gci. net]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 11:14 AM
To: Rep. Peggy Wilson
Subject: Revival of Grizzly License Plate

Dear Rep. Wilson,

I remember the grizzly bear license plate of the late 1 970s. Unfortunately, at a distance the bear looked much
like a standing woodchuck.
If this plate is resurrected, I hope designers avoid a similar fate.

Sincerely,
Bill Diel
Anchorage, AK
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